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From: Lami, Mira <Mira.Lami@ct.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 12:18 PM ECEIVIE

To: Mike Libertine “

Subject: RE: Request for review MAR 17 2015
Connecticut Siting Council

Hi Mike,

| reviewed the information you provided regarding the Docket No.454 ~Tower Holdings, LLC application for a Certificate
of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a
telecommunications facility located at Farmington Tax Assessor Parcet ID Maps 25 & 26, Lots 3A and 3B, 199 Brickyard
Road, Farmington, Connecticut. Our letter of December 29, 2014 indicates that the project is contained within the
Aguifer Protection Area {APA) of Connecticut Water Company —Unionville (CT Sand and Stone APA) an active source of
public drinking water for the Connecticut Water Company (PWSID #CT0520011) based on the Level B Mapping , which is
a preliminary in nature and not formally adopted, as you also indicated in the email below.

I have reviewed the information you provided via email dated March 12, 2015. in comparison with the GIS Mapping
system our Department have and DEEP mapping system depicting the APAs boundaries, it appears that the site is not
contained within the Aquifer Protection Area (APA) of Connecticut Water Company —Unionville (CT Sand and Stone APA)
. The intent of recommendations from DWS to the Siting Council are for protecting the sources of public drinking
water during and after project completions.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if any questions rises.
Thank you!

Mive Laml

State of Connecticut DPH

Drinking Water Section

Source Assessment and Protection Unit
410 Capitol Ave

Hartford, CT 06134

ph:860-509-7333

fax:860-509-7359

From: Mike Libertine [mailto:mlibertine@allpointstech.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 1:00 PM

To: Lami, Mira
Subject: Request for review

Good afternoon Mira

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me regarding the Project in Farmington and your willingness to review the
attached information. As discusses, your office responded to the CT Siting Council’s request for review of our Project in
Docket 454 on December 29, 2014 indicating that the Project site is located within an Aquifer Protection Area of the CT
Water Company (specifically, the CT Sand & Stone APA} a public water supply.

From what we have been able to ascertain, the project site appears to be located just outside the boundary of the CT
Sand & Stone APA. Recognizing the Level B Mapping is preliminary in nature (and not formally adopted), and the fact
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that our project site is in close proximity to the aquifer, the applicant is intends to take a conservative approach and
incorporate the recommended protective measures summarized in your letter, should the Project be approved by the
Siting Council,

For reference, | am including the following documents to assist in your review:

¢ Your Department’s written response to the Siting Council’s request for comment on this Docket (December 29,
2014)

e The DEEP’s public map depicting the APAs and our site location
* Asite specific map incorporating GIS data of the APA boundary

Any clarification you can provide re: the discrepancy between your office’s initial determination and our research would
be greatly appreciated.

Thanks again for your time.

Best —

Mike

Michael P. Libertine
Director of Siting & Permitting
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